
 Dear Ruhkala Parents: Parents frequently ask our teachers what they can do to assist the 
 school.  There are many ways, including volunteering your time and/or providing extra supplies. 
 The school provides all supplies that are necessary for students, but any additional supplies 
 would always be welcomed and appreciated.  This is  definitely not a requirement  . This is just 
 a suggestion for those of you who have asked us what you can do to help. 

 KINDERGARTEN - 2023-2024 

 Full sized backpack 
 2 boxes of sharpened #2 Ticonderoga pencils 
 4 chisel tip Expo markers 
 4 Elmers glue sticks 
 3 boxes Crayola 24 count crayons 
 1 ream copy paper 
 1 ream Astrobright paper 
 1 box of Kleenex 
 1 canister of wet wipes 
 Boys: 1 bottle hand sanitizer 
 Girls: 4 pack of Play-Doh 

 These items will be returned at the end of the school year: 
 Headphones (no earbuds please) for technology (labeled with name) 
 Labeled bath towel (no beach towels please) 

 *We may need to ask for additional supplies after Winter Break 


